
 

 

We encourage you to share this information with appropriate members of your staff. 

Independence Blue Cross offers products through its subsidiaries Independence Hospital Indemnity Plan, Keystone Health Plan East, and 
QCC Insurance Company, and with Highmark Blue Shield — independent licensees of the Blue Cross and Blue Shield Association. 

 

PROVIDER BULLETIN 
#11-2020 

  
TO:  Participating hospitals and freestanding ambulatory surgical centers 

FROM: Michael Hebert 
Director, Provider Network Contracting 

DATE:  November 30, 2020 

SUBJECT: Notification of January 1, 2021, fee schedule changes  

We are sending this bulletin to notify you that changes will be made to the Independence 
Blue Cross fee schedule effective January 1, 2021. However, due to the timing and volume 
of CPT® (Current Procedural Terminology) and HCPCS (Healthcare Common Procedure 
Coding System) code updates for 2021, the specific fee schedule changes are not yet 
available for distribution. 
We will communicate the specific fee schedule changes that become effective  
January 1, 2021, in the coming weeks.  
If you have any questions about this bulletin, please contact your Contract Manager. 
 

CPT Copyright 2017 American Medical Association. All rights reserved. CPT® is a registered trademark of the American  
Medical Association.  
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